
Dear [Alumni Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well and thriving in your personal and professional endeavors. As a 

proud member of our youth group, your impact continues to resonate with us. 

As we embark on a new fundraising initiative, we are reaching out to our valued alumni to help 

us make a difference in the lives of the current members. Your contribution will directly support 

[specific programs, events, or initiatives], providing the resources and opportunities that shaped 

you. 

We encourage you to consider making a donation to support our cause. Every little bit counts, 

and your involvement will inspire the next generation of leaders. You can contribute easily by 

visiting our website at [website link] or by sending a check to [mailing address]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to give back. Together, we can continue to foster a 

sense of community and empowerment among our youth. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Youth Group Name] 

[Contact Information] 


